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On May 16, 2021, MCW was awarded $510,396 from the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 
(ARP or HEERF III) to help students who are struggling with expenses related certain costs 
incurred on or after March 13, 2020, when the National Emergency was declared. 

MCW is still assessing student eligibility criteria and will notify students of the availability of 
funds and the application process via emails from the Financial Aid Office. In addition, the 
information and an FAQ will be posted on the Financial Aid website. 

As of June 30, 2021, MCW did not disburse any funding to the students. 

 

https://www.mcw.edu/education/academic-and-student-services/financial-aid-and-tuition
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